
December/January 2021

Hello Friends & Ministry Partners!
    Happy New Year! We are greeting 2021 with excitement 
because we know and trust Who is in control! Our family is 
focusing on the process of moving to Sierra Leone. As you 
can imagine, it has been a busy time for certain, and we crave 
your prayers for the upcoming weeks. 


   As we plan our move, we--like you--have not escaped the 
complications of this turbulent time. There have been 
unexpected hurdles with both our shipping container and our 
ability to travel internationally this month, causing us to push 
back our original launch dates. While we are navigating these 
issues and plan to travel soon, concrete dates are not 
currently available to us. Although we are a little discouraged 
by the delays, we are trusting in God’s plan and His perfect 
timing. Thank you for your faithfulness in support and prayer!


 In Christ, 


Shaun, Christin, Kaitlyn, Kameron, & Wes


	 	 	 


Email: evansfamily.sierraleone@gmail.com Website: www.evans5insierraleone.com

Prayer Needs


• Completion of our shipping 
arrangements is soon 
concluded


• Protection of our belongings 
through transit (sea & air), 
immigration and customs


• We test negative for Covid19 
both before travel & twice 
upon arrival


• Our families & us as we 
conclude our time in the 
states


• The ministry, national 
pastors, & people in Sierra 
Leone


Info:


Sending Church: 

Florence Baptist Temple

(www.fbt.org)


Agency: 

Central Missionary 
Clearinghouse

(www.cmcmissions.org)
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